
To:  Lot owners and Home owners of The Georgian Highlands 
 
Sub: North Park Entrance Gate Operation 
 
Effective Monday 30th June 2003 the North Park entrance gate will be in operation. 
 
HOME OWNERS – Please read the following Procedure. 

All home owners will be issued with: 
(a) One remote control for opening the gate 
(b) A code that you can enter at the gate key pad that will open the gate. 

 
Remote Control 

Each home owner is supplied the first remote control free of charge. Additional remote 
controls are available at $50 a piece. In the event of a loss of remote control, please 
contact our management office to cancel the remote control and render it inactive. 
 

Access Code 
Your access code is a private number issued to you. Please keep this confidential and for 
your private use only. Contact our office at the phone number shown below to receive 
your access code 
 

Visitor access  
When your visitor arrives at the gate he can scroll down to your name and press the call 
button. Your home phone number will ring and by hitting “9” on your telephone key pad 
the gates can be opened to allow your visitor. Your correct home phone number is to be 
provided to us to program the same. Please call us and provide us you home phone 
number so that we can program the gate software.  
 

Subcontractors 
With immediate effect only authorized and approved sub-contractors will be allowed 
access. Please contact our office to register the contractors and issue them a temporary 
short term access code. 
 

Emergency 911/Fire access  
We will inform the 911/Emergency departments of a code so that they can get into the 
gates in the event of an emergency and not have to run the gate. 
 

LOT OWNERS      
Should you need an access code please provide your name, address, phone numbers so 
that we can provide you your access code. 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Ramesh Venugopal    
770-893-1837 
706-268-2975 ( after office hours) 
Cell : 404 277 4593 


